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Park Spring Primary School @

‘Achieving Together’

Noctua

Teaching School Aliance

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan
tel: 0113 2552526 email: office@parkspringprimary.co.uk

Swinnow Lane, Leeds LS13 4QT

Friday 15 July 2022
Ethos Statement “l am committed to setting myself smart goals”

Summer 2 Diary Dates ATTENDANCE
If your child is going to be absent from school then please text

this number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not

Please find below a list of events that will be taking place
during this term;

19.07.2022 Year 6 Family Leavers Event
20.07.2022 NEW Reception Transition Day
20.07.2022 Meet Your New Teacher
22.07.2022 Bring a Toy to School Day
25.07.2022 Training Day

26.07.2022 Training Day

be answered for phone calls. This is
last week’s attendance report for
the week ending 13 May 2022:
Rec A 95.5% Rec B 90.6%

la  92% 1b  97.5%
27.07.2022 School Closed for Summer ’a 80.7% b 90%
WE ARE BACK ON 5 SEPTEMBER 2022 32 93.8% 3b  98.7%
4a  96.5% 4b  96.4%
5a  97% 5b  93.8%
6a  98.3% 6b  99%

Attendance
Matters

Every student. Every dayA

Total School: 94.8%

6¢ 96.3%

Extreme Hot Weather

Staying We have been advised so far that schools MUST remain open during extreme hot weather. With this in mind we

Safe in would encourage children to come in to school in light weight school uniform (shorts and summer dresses). Please

Hot could ALL pupils apply sun cream before school and bring some with them to school to apply themselves and clearly
~ labelled. We would recommend factor 50.

Weather (@)

meeeeessssssmsn Please can we remind you of the importance of pupils wearing a hat and sunglasses outside.

Water can be kept cooler for longer if it is frozen first. We would recommend that pupils freeze water in bottles that can be re-filled and
bring these in to school. Fresh water is available to all students throughout the day. In lunch boxes it may be an idea to freeze other

items like yogurts and juice cartons.

As a school we will ensure that all rooms are ventilated properly and in accordance to guidance and will endeavour to keep everyone safe

in school.

Summer Holiday Camps

Leeds City Council is working in partnership this summer with Healthy Holidays and
are offering Breeze Healthy Holiday Summer Camps for 8-12 year olds, who are
either on free school meals or who are vulnerable and would benefit from a four Bl
week camp this summer. The camps will run Monday — Friday 9.00am — 3.00pm —
from Monday 1% August — Friday 26" August 2022. The camps will offer a variety of activities including
physical activity, arts and crafts, djing/ music workshops, Claymation, den building, giant games, Lego
workshops, baking and lots more. The last week of the camps there will be a planned trip to Flamingo
Land on Thursday 25 August.
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The camps are being funded by Healthy Holidays and will provide breakfast and a healthy meal at lunch
as well as being a fun opportunity for children and young people, offering a variety of activities to keep
the young people engaged!

All Breeze staff are DBS checked and have the relevant skills and experience to support the camps. Leeds
catering will be providing lunches each day and we will provide breakfast and the
refreshments. There are thirty places available and we want the places to be filled
so that children can benefit from this offer and so that the camps can be successful.
If there are a lot of referrals we will split the camp into two week camps instead of
four weeks so that more children can benefit. Please Vvisit: https://
www.breezeleeds.org/cfl-live/ to book your places now!

Lost Property

We are coming across a lot
of lost property in school at
the moment. Please ensure
that ALL of your child’s
clothing, including coats,
have their names in them.
This makes is easier to
return to them.

Found

ParentPay

Please ensure all remaining
balances are cleared before
22 July 2022. Thank you

é: ParentPay




Year 6 Family
Leavers Event

You should have
received your
invite on Thursday
to our Year 6
Family BBQ.

Please sign up via ParentPay so that
we can ensure we have catered for
everyone who is attending.

Bring the tissues!

Menu Change Next Week
Due to the hot weather the menu next week will change on Monday and Tuesday next
week.

The changes will be:

Monday 18 July 2022
Red Option—Vegetarian Burger and Chips
Yellow Option—Jacket Potato Cheese and Beans
Each served with peas and sweetcorn

Tuesday 19 July 2022
Red Option—Ham Bap
Yellow Option—Cheese Bap
Green Option—Tuna Bap
Each served with new potoes and salad

After School Clubs

We have some spaces available for children to attend our paid "\&3&
for After School Club which is run by Miss Brook. If you have ﬁ( ‘
any questions please contact the office. Many thanks

‘ Absence Reporting Please remember

203X to report your child’s absence to the

school office via telephone or via text
message to 07891 274 260

sreeZ&

Celebrate

Late Drop Off and
Early Collection from
School

We would like to

Prese National Play remind all families

0 @ Da}r as Breeze that it is a legal
Pr nt requirement for

eSS children to attend school and that our

Millennium Square
Wednesday 3rd Aug 2022

Enjoy our family fun stage show hosted by
Faye from BoomChikkaBoom, featuring local
young musicians and performers and...

* Peter Rabbit * Encanto Characters

e Super heroes * Circus acts

* Dinousaurs * Cbeebies Mr. Bloom
Plus many more exciting activities!

For more information visit
www.breezeleeds.org/cfl-live/

Child Friendly
Leeds Livel

school day runs from 8.55am to 3.15pm.

Core learning is done in the morning so
late drop off disrupts this for not only
your child but others in class.

At the end of the school day celebrations
of learning are carried out and children
who are picked up early miss out on
celebrating their achievements with their
peers.

We understand that it is not always
possible to avoid medical appointments
at these times, however, if your child is
* going to be late or collected early we
require proof of appointments.

In addition, please ensure your child
(ren) is/are collected on time each day.

KS1 Summer Reading Challenge 2022
We have been accepted on to the KS1
Summer Reading Challenge at Pudsey
Library. It is completely free of charge
for all children in Years 1 and 2. The
dates are...

Thursday 28 July 10am-11am
Thursday 11 August 10am-11am
Thursday 25 August 10am-11am

M LEEEBID -




